
  Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

RE 
Unit A: We gather as 
God’s family. 
Unit B: Reconciliation.  

 Unit C: Advent 
Unit D: Christmas 

 Unit E: we listen to 
God’s word at mass.  

 Unit F 
Lent 
UNIT G 
Prayer 
Unit H 
Holy Week 

 Unit I 
Easter 
Unit J 
The Eucharist is a 
thanksgiving to God 

 Unit J  
The Eucharist is a 
Thanksgiving to God 
 

English 

Learning behaviours 
            1 week 
 
Fiction: Egyptian 
Stories 
             2 weeks  
 
Humorous Poems 
            2 weeks 
 
Instructions 
            2 weeks  

 
 

Poetry: Shape poems 
        2 weeks 

 

Thesaurus and 

Dictionary Skills 

2 weeks 

 

Letters 

          1 week 

Poetry: Roman chants 
1 week 

 
Fiction: Diary writing 

2 weeks 
 

Roman Myths and 
Legends 
              3 weeks 

 

Instructions 
1 week 

 
Fiction (Adventure 
story): I’ll take you to 
Mrs Cole by Nigel Gray 
            2 weeks 

 
Non-chronological 
Report (Fact file)  

2 weeks 

Explanation Texts 
2 weeks 

 
 

Persuasive Texts 
(Ecological debate) 

2 weeks 
 

Fiction: Fantastic Mr 

Fox 

       3 weeks  
 

Fiction: Hoghedge 
           2 weeks 

 
Non-chronological 
Reports 

2 weeks 
 
 

Play Scripts 
2 weeks 

 
Transition Work 

1 week 

Maths 
Number facts. 
Place value focus.  
 

 Securing  number 
facts and 
understanding shapes. Under review  Under review  Under review  Under review 

Science 

Rocks 

 compare and group 
together different 
kinds of rocks on the 
basis of their 
appearance and 
simple physical 
properties 

 describe in simple 
terms how fossils 
are formed when 
things that have 
lived are trapped 
within rock 

Light 

 recognise that they 
need light in order 
to see things and 
that dark is the 
absence of light 

 notice that light is 
reflected from 
surfaces 

 recognise that light 
from the sun can be 
dangerous and that 
there are ways to 
protect their eyes 

Forces and Magnets 

 compare how things 
move on different 
surfaces 

 notice that some 
forces need contact 
between two 
objects, but 
magnetic forces can 
act at a distance 

 observe how 
magnets attract or 
repel each other 
and attract some 

Animals including 
humans 

 identify that 
animals, including 
humans, need the 
right types and 
amount of nutrition, 
and that they 
cannot make their 
own food; they get 
nutrition from what 
they eat 

 identify that 
humans and some 

Plants 

 identify and 
describe the 
functions of 
different parts of 
flowering plants: 
roots, stem/trunk, 
leaves and flowers  

 explore the 
requirements of 
plants for life and 
growth (air, light, 
water, nutrients 
from soil, and room 

Working scientifically 

 Investigative work 
into machines  
(physics) 



 recognise that soils 
are made from rocks 
and organic matter. 

 

 recognise that 
shadows are formed 
when the light from 
a light source is 
blocked by a solid 
object 

 find patterns in the 
way that the size of 
shadows change. 

 

materials and not 
others 

 compare and group 
together a variety of 
everyday materials 
on the basis of 
whether they are 
attracted to a 
magnet, and identify 
some magnetic 
materials 

 describe magnets as 
having two poles 

 predict whether two 
magnets will attract 
or repel each other, 
depending on which 
poles are facing. 

other animals have 
skeletons and 
muscles for support, 
protection and 
movement. 

 

to grow) and how 
they vary from plant 
to plant  

 investigate the way 
in which water is 
transported within 
plants  

 explore the part 
that flowers play in 
the life cycle of 
flowering plants, 
including 
pollination, seed 
formation and seed 
dispersal.  

 

IPC 

Temples, Tombs 
and Treasures 

(Egyptians) 

Paintings, Pictures 
and Photographs 

The Great, The 
Bold and The 

Brave (Romans) 

Explorers and 
Adventurers 

Habitats Inventions and 
Machines 

Technology 

 Construct a 3D 
pyramid out of Lego 

 Construct an 
alternative 3D 
Pyramid from a net 
or other 
construction 
material. 

 Select materials to 
make an Egyptian 
mummy with a 
plaster of Paris 
covering. 

  Design, build and 
evaluate a model 
Roman Chariot. 

  Design a 
comfortable shelter 

 Design and build a 
model shelter from 
Duplo 

 Transfer design to 
straw bales.  

 How to make a 
pinhole camera 

 How levers, gears 
and cams work 

 How to make a 
moving toy 

 Design/Invent and 
build a model to 
solve a specific 
problem 

Art 

 Creating our own 
tomb wall painting 
using sketches and 
then paint. 

 Discovering how 
artists use different 
materials and 

 Finding out about 
Roman art 

 About the artwork of 
explorer artists 

 About prehistoric 
cave paintings 

 How technology has 
been depicted in art 



 Use of clay to create 
a model fossil. 

techniques for their 
work 

 Thinking about the 
reasons why 
different art work is 
produced 

 Appreciating 
photographers 
select, use and 
display their work 

 Creating digital 
images and 
manipulating them. 

 Taking and using 
photographs to 
develop sketches 
and pointillism 
paintings. 

 How to appreciate 
and interpret the 
work of others 

 Creating our own 
piece of art in a 
Roman style 

 Creating a model 
Roman bust from 
clay. 

 How to draw plants 
and animals with 
accuracy 

 How to draw an 
imaginary plant or 
animal 

 

 How to make paints 
from natural 
materials 

 About folk art such 
as sand painting 

 About artists who 
are inspired by the 
local habitat 
 

 About techniques in 
traditional and 
modern art 

 How to create 
digital art 

 How to make a print 
 

History 

 Finding out about 
the daily life of 
Ancient Egyptians 

 Learning how to 
write using Egyptian 
hieroglyphics 

 Finding out about 
the different rulers 
of Egypt 

 Finding out about 
Ancient Egyptian 
religion and burials 

 Exploring how the 
pyramids were built 

 Finding out about 
the discovery of 

 Learning about 
some of the 
materials and 
techniques used by 
people in the past 

 Discovering how 
portraits and photos 
help us find out 
about the past 

 Using portraits from 
the past to infer 
about the life of the 
person 

 

 Discovering why 
Rome had a republic 
and then an 
emperor 

 Finding out about 
daily life in Ancient 
Rome 

 Exploring the impact 
of Roman invasion 
on another country 
(Britain) 

 Learning about 
people and culture 
through 
archaeological 
evidence 

 

 Learning about past 
explorers and 
adventurers.  
Understanding how 
to gather 
information from 
maps, pictures and 
books 

 Learning how to 
answer simple 
questions about 
exploration 

 Learning about how 
explorers told the 
time and navigated 
at sea 

 Thinking about the 
different homes we 
have lived in 

 Discovering whether 
homes in the local 
area have changed 

 

 Learning about 
significant inventions 
of the last 100 years 

 Investigating 
inventions in the way 
we communicate 

 Learning about 
scientific 
developments made 
across the globe 

 Researching the 
history of flight and 
associated 
inventions. 

 



Tutankhamun’s 
tomb 

 

 Comparing the 
impact of two 
adventurers or 
explorers 

Geography 

 Finding out about 
the importance of 
rivers to ancient 
civilisations 

 

 Learning how 
symbols are used on 
maps and plans 

 Understanding how 
maps, plans and 
globes can be used 

 Understanding how 
the world can be 
recorded in aerial 
photos and satellite 
images. 

 Considering  how 
Redditch has 
changed through 
the years by looking 
at photographs 

  Learning how  and 
when to use 
geographical terms 

 Understanding there 
are different types 
of world maps 

 Developing skills in 
how to look for 
geographical 
information 

 Thinking about 
places we have 
explored on holiday 
 

 Learning about 
homes around the 
world 

 Understanding that 
differing 
geographical 
conditions affect 
types of houses. 

 Thinking about the 
ways in which 
different people live 
their lives 

 

 Understanding the 
role inventions have 
played in developing 
in depth 
Geographical 
knowledge. 

Music 

 Singing hymns 

 Under review (ASk) 
– new scheme being 
chosen. 

 Singing hymns and 
songs for Christmas 
plays 

 Under review (ASk) 

 Singing hymns 

 Under review (ASk) 

 Singing hymns 

 Under review (ASk) 

 Singing hymns 

 Under review (ASk) 

 Singing hymns 

 Under review (ASk) 

French 

NB – requires mtp 
from Miss Vokal to 
complete. 

     

ICT 

 Unit 3.1 We are 
programmers   

 Year 3 Coding work 
book using Scratch, 
PowerPoint and 
Excel 

 Research for IPC 
work  

 Unit 3.2 We a bug 
fixers 

 Year 3 Coding work 
book using Scratch, 
PowerPoint and 
Excel 

 Using computers to 
manipulate images 
and generate art 

 Unit 3.3 We are 
presenters 

 Year 3 Coding work 
book using Scratch, 
PowerPoint and 
Excel  

 Research for IPC 
work 
 

 Unit 3.4 We are 
network engineers 

 Research for IPC 
work 

 Unit 3.5 We are 
communicators 

 Research for IPC 
work 

 Unit 3.6 We are 
opinion pollsters 

 Research for IPC 
work 



 Using programmes 
to combine words 
and pictures 

 Research for IPC 
work. 

PE 

Swimming.  
Games: 
Basketball/Netball. 
Gymnastics:  
Stretches, curls & 
jumps;  
Jumping, twisting and 
turning on floor and 
on apparatus. 
Travelling with 
change; 
Basic sequence work  

Dance 
Games:  
Basketball/Netball 

Games 
Multiskills/ 
Hockey 
Football 

Games 
Multiskills/Hockey 
Fitness skills 

Dance 
Games: 
Cricket/Rounders 

Dance 
Games: 
Cricket/Rounders. 
Athletics 

PSHEC 
Home Safety/ Feelings Money Citizenship and Conflict 

 

 


